
From: [REDACTED] <[REDACTED]>
Sent: Saturday, November 27, 2010 6:45 PM
To: [REDACTED]
Cc: Lesley Groff; Lyn Fontanilla
Subject: Re: Re:

He never really confirmed for sure that they both could stay, but I took him saying that Janusz can stay at [REDACTED] to mean that both the security guys can stay at 71st. Otherwise, there would have been no point to having Janusz stay at [REDACTED] and not 71st.

On Nov 27, 2010, at 1:29 PM, [REDACTED] <[REDACTED]> wrote:

I cant say for sure what JE wants, [REDACTED] maybe knows?

On Sat, Nov 27, 2010 at 1:05 PM, Lesley Groff <[REDACTED]> wrote:

So does this mean I CAN confirm with the Duke's people about having both his security men stay at the house...did JE say it was ok to anyone? I asked, but he never said ok to both...Amanda, the Duke's assistant, said if we could fit one it would be great, but I'm sure if both could stay they would appreciate it. ([REDACTED], I know you said one could stay on 4th floor and one could stay on 5th...I just am re-double checking with everyone before I email Amanda back)

-----Original Message-----

From: [REDACTED] [mailto:[REDACTED]]
Sent: Friday, November 26, 2010 7:06 PM
To: [REDACTED]
Cc: Lyn Fontanilla; Lesley Groff
Subject: Re:

Thanks [REDACTED]. I have given him all the flight options for Sunday and Monday..I'm just waiting to see what he wants to do. Pls let me know if you hear anything. Thanks.

On Nov 26, 2010, at 7:02 PM, [REDACTED] <[REDACTED]> wrote:

> JE says I should move my things into the room between his dressing room and massage room with the pink chairs and [REDACTED] is away until the

4th so I can sleep in 10N till then. I know Lynn wants to get the room ready but if we can leave my stuff in the room as long as possible as I would really like to move it myself, and I dont want to create extra for Lynn. I would have done it before I left but JE told me not to. He says we may try get an earlier flight home than what is currently booked. I will keep you posted.